



ST MICHAEL'S CE (A) PRIMARY SCHOOL

Headteacher: Mrs Kate Jackson

Lower Street, Tettenhall,

Wolverhampton, WV6 9AF

01902 558845

17th March 2025

Year 4 Ukelele Performance

Dear Parents/Carers,

Year 4 would like to invite you to their Ukelele Performance on Monday 24th March. The performance will begin at 10.30am and will take part in the school hall, lasting for around 30 minutes.

The children have worked hard since September in their weekly ukelele lessons, learning chords and playing along to different songs so they are excited to share this with you!

We look forward to seeing you in school.

Kind regards,



E Morton
Teaching and Learning Lead





















stmichaelsceprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk www.stmichaelscofeprimary.co.uk